
Statement by the Co-Chairs of the Geneva International Discussions
Tuesday, 17 March 2015.

Today in Geneva, the Co-Chairs of the Geneva International Discussions (GID) held their
regular bilateral consultations with all participants.
  
These consultations showed divergent views on the prevailing situation, including on the
planned signing of an agreement between Moscow and Tskhinvali coinciding with this 31st
round of the GID.

The Co-Chairs appeal to all participants to join the discussions tomorrow in a constructive spirit.
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